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Chief Scientists Office

Good morning Team members,
Re: Observations on visit organised by CPCFM on 12th Dec 2016
 
We are pleased to attach our report of the observations on your visit of Coal Trains in Newcastle and nearby, organised by us on 16 Jan 2016.
Rick is having some camera difficulties, so the full set of photos (100+ ) will be forwarded soon.  You will see there are about 15 photos in this report.
 
We confirm the Chief Scientist should be easily able to report significant coal in the rail corridors.
 
We also confirm, that we would hope we are given the opportunity for input, when the Chief Scientist is preparing her recommendations.
 
Please arrange for this letter, and the attached report, to be added to your website, as soon as possible.
 
Bye for now.
John L Hayes                                     15th January 2016
Convenor
Correct Planning and Consultation for Mayfield group (CPCFM )**
 
email:  jlhayes@bigpond.com
 
Phn. 4967 3013   Mob 0400 171 602 
117 INGALL ST
MAYFIELD EAST NSW 2304
 
** CPCFM was established in 2010, and has about 500 members and supporters.
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